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Clir C Humphries
Marlborough Area Board
Wiltshire Council
Bythesea Road
Trowbridge

Wiltshire

BA14 8JN

08 April 2010

Dear Clir Humphries
| write regarding the zebra crossing in George Lane, Marlborough.

The Town Council recently considered an application for the development of the St Marys
School in Duck Meadows. The town council raised no objections to the development. However,
there was concern expressed as to the amount of pedestrian traffic that is currently using the
zebra crossing, and the potential amount of pedestrian traffic that will cross the road in this
location with both St Johns School and St Marys School fully operational.

In the circumstances we feel that there is a strong case for an upgrade of the existing zebra
crossing in George Lane to a puffin crossing. Can | ask that the Area Board support this
request as it would significantly improve traffic safety in the area.

Yours sincerely,
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